City of
Burnaby

Legal Department

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
Via: Email only

TO: PﬁECTOR LEGISLATIVE SERVICES DATE: August 14, 2024
AND KATHRYN MATTS, Administrative Officer 2

FROM: CITY SOLICITOR
Attention: Jennifer Wong/Cyndy Van Hombeeck

SUBJECT: ITEM 6.3, GENERAL MANAGER PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
REPORT, JULY 22, 2024
RESOLUTION NO. 2024-308
REZONING #20-15
RESCINDING OF FIRST AND SECOND READING OF BURNABY
ZONING BYLAW 1965, AMENDMENT BYLAW NO. 49, 2020 (BYLAW NO.
14249) BYLAW TO BE REPLACED BY:
BURNABY ZONING BYLAW 1965
BYLAW NO. 14678
AMENDMENT BYLAW NO. 15, 2024 (“NEW REZONING BYLAW?”)

The New Rezoning Bylaw is for presentation to Council at the August 26, 2024, Council
Meeting for First and Second Reading.

This New Rezoning Bylaw is being brought forward pursuant to Council Resolution No. 2024-
203 in which Council approved the rescinding of all readings for Bylaw 14249 to allow for a
new bylaw for REZ #20-15 to be introduced for First and Second Reading (see also Item 6.3,
Report from General Manager Planning and Development at the July 22, 2024, Council
Meeting).

Please ensure that there is a resolution by Council at the meeting to rescind First and Second
Reading of Bylaw 14249 prior to giving the attached New Rezoning Bylaw any readings.

Q\Dium

May K. Leung
City Solicitor
:cvh

Enclosure

c.c.: General Manager Planning and Development, Jesse Dill
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